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Please note that, among other things, this draft expands the eligibility for persons who
are at least 65 years old to hunt with crossbow under the authority of various hunting
licenses.  As requested, it does not incorporate the provisions of 2009 Assembly Bill 86,
which authorizes a nonresident who is at least 65 years old to hunt with a crossbow
under a nonresident archer hunting license.  You may wish to incorporate those
provisions into this draft in the event that Assembly Bill 86 fails to be enacted.
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